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Petitions Update 

 
Petitions Received 
 
As of 30 June 2011, the following five petitions have been received since the last 
update to the Council meeting on 17 May 2011: 
 

Date 
received 

 No. Action taken 

18 May Rampart Road 
Salisbury 

Request for one 
way system 

24 Referred to Local Member and Chair of 
Community Area Board – 23 May 2011  

31 May Lack of public 
transport on 
Sundays - Purton 

119 Presented to Wootton Bassett and Cricklade 
Area Board on 25 May and thereafter referred 
for consultation with Cllr Richard Gamble, 
Portfolio Holder for Public Transport and key 
officers. 
 

13 June Suspension of Bus 
Service No 54 – 
Wootton Bassett 

126 Referred to the Wootton Basset and Cricklade 
Area Board to note at a future meeting and 
referred for consideration by Cllr Richard  
Gamble, Portfolio Holder for Public Transport 
and key officers. 
 

27 June Corsham 
Community Centre 

 

740 Issue to be placed upon the agenda at an 
upcoming meeting of the Corsham Area Board. 

30 June Loss of Allotments 
in Steeple Langford 

17 This will be referred to the Amesbury Area 
Board for consideration 

 
No petitions have been received for presentation to this Council meeting.  
 
Note:  This update does not include petitions received in respect of regulatory 

matters ie planning and licensing which are dealt with under different 
procedures. 

 
Proposal 
 
That Council notes the petitions received and the actions being taken, as set 
out in the table above. 
 
John Quinton 
Head of Democratic Services 


